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If you have any questions

or concerns, please

contact:




AP Frye-Thompson or

Officer Jefferson 

215.400.3890

Updated
SAFETY 

PROCEDURES 

Policy 907

QR for Policy
All visitors (including parents,

guardians, and non-SDP employees)

must be processed through the

Scholar Chip system using a valid

state photo identification every

time you enter the building. If you

do not have an ID, you will need to

register with Officer Jefferson. 

New procedures
begin on

Wednesday,
October 26, 2022
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